
  
 

 

          

 

 
 
  

 

Dear Fellow Taxpayer, 

Between April 18th and May 17th the Cook County Board of Review 
will be open for the filing of property tax assessment appeals in Lake, 
South Chicago, West Chicago, Lemont, Worth, and North 
Chicago Townships.  All property tax appeals for these townships must be 
filed by May 17, 2011.  To locate your township look in the upper right 
hand corner of your tax bill.  Filing property tax appeals with the Board of 
Review is free and easy and we will assist you every step of the way.  For 
appeal forms or assistance, please contact my office at (312) 603-5540.  
You are welcome to visit our office at 118 N. Clark, Room 601, or visit 
our website at www.cookcountyboardofreview.com.   

  
As Commissioner of the Cook County Board of Review, I am 

committed to educating property owners regarding their right to appeal 
their property tax assessments and ensuring that everyone has access to 
the Board of Review.  Therefore, please join my office at one of the 
following outreach forums for an opportunity to appeal your property tax 
assessment.   

  
Tuesday, April 19, 2011 at 6:00 p.m.  

  



Sponsored by 
    

Commissioner Larry R. Rogers, Jr. 
& 

5th Ward Alderman Leslie Hairtston 
  

St. Philip Neri School 
2110 E. 72nd St. 

Chicago, IL 
    

Tuesday, April 19, 2011 at 6:30 p.m. 
  

Sponsored by 
   

   Commissioner Larry R. Rogers, Jr.  
& 

Chesterfield Community Council 
  

Tuley Park Field House  
501 E. 90th Pl. 

Chicago, IL. 
    

  
Wednesday, April 20, 2011 at 6:30 p.m. 

  
Sponsored by 

  
Commissioner Larry R. Rogers, Jr.  

& 
8th Ward  Alderman Michelle Harris 

  
  

Alderman Ward Office 
8939 S. Cottage Grove 

Chicago, IL. 
  



   
Thursday, April 21, 2011 at 6:30 p.m. 

  
Sponsored by 

  
   Commissioner Larry R. Rogers, Jr. 

&  
Esteemed Elected Officials of Hyde Park Township   

    
   

Rainbow Push Coalition 
930 E. 50th St. (Community Room) 

Chicago, IL. 
  

  
Thursday, April 28, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. 

  
Sponsored by 

  
   Commissioner Larry R. Rogers, Jr. 

&  
Thornton Township Assessor Christopher Gonzalez 

    
  

Thornton Township Hall 
333 E. 162nd St 

Chicago, IL. 
  

Please Bring Your Tax Bill!!! 
   

*************************************************************
 The Cook County Board of Review is now open to accept property tax 
appeal complaints from property owners who believe they have been over 
assessed and own property within the following townships:  

 
  



 Deadline to file: 
   

Friday, April 22, 2011 
Bloom Township 

Elk Grove Township  
Hyde Park Township 
Jefferson Township 
New Trier Township 

Orland Township 
Proviso Township 

   
Tuesday, May 10, 2011 
 Hanover Township 
Leyden Township 

Northfield Township  
   PalatineTowhnship 

Schaumburg Township 
Thornton Township 

  
  
   

  

  
 


